UNIVERSITY OF COLORADO

College of Business and Administration and Graduate School of Business Administration



Boulder • Colorado Springs • Denver

October 11, 1984

Mr. Duane D. Pearsall, Partner Columbine Venture Associates, Ltd. 7000 E. Belleview Avenue: Suite 310 Englewood, Colorado 80111

Dear Duane,

Thank you for giving of your time to address my classes in Business and Society at the University of Colorado. Your thoughts were both stimulating and insightful. I am only sorry that you had to leave before lunch.

Your presentation was well received by the students; it is timely for us to look at the status of small business in these times of turbulent economic concerns and political upheaval. Your insights portrayed the promise which I had hoped for.

Again, Duane, it is always my personal pleasure to visit with you and hear all the things you are doing. I am interested in the many ways in which you continue to support small business enterprises, and I am sympathetic to the entreprenuership struggle. I hope we can remain in touch—more often than once a year.

Thanks for coming by.

Very truly yours,

John J. Garnand

Visiting Professor of Management and Organization